
COUNCIL MEETING 
Wednesday 18 August 2021 (Meeting No. 462) 
1.00pm (Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Attendance at the Council Meeting in the 
Council Chambers, Leongatha will be limited, 
as numbers reflect the COVID safe level for our 
community. If you are interested in attending 
the Council Meeting in person please contact 
the Council Business Team to reserve your 
place. Community members directly affected 
by a report in the current Agenda will be given 
precedence to attend if requests exceed the 
capacity allowed.
Access to the live stream through Council’s 
website is another way to view the ‘open’ 
component of this meeting and can be found at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Council invite Expressions of Interest (EOI) to 
submit questions to the Council Meeting. Refer 
to Council’s website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
councilmeetings
COMMUNITY DAYS WITH ADMINISTRATORS
Council invite Expressions of Interest (EOI) to 
provide opportunities to present to or meet with 
Administrators. EOIs are to be submitted by 
9.00am by the third Friday of each month.
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/communitydays
Please contact the Council Business Team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

Submissions close Tuesday 3 August 2021 at 
2.00pm AEST. Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders
TENDERS
Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:

•	 RFT/299 Provision of Bituminous Surfacing 
and Associated Services

•	 RFT/296 Construction Leongatha Early 
Learning Centre

•	 RFT/302 Construction of Footpath Renewals 
and Footpath Extensions

Tenders close 3 August 2021, 17 August 2021 
and 24 August 2021 at 2.00pm AEST respectively. 
Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/southgippslandshirecouncil

WORKS THIS WEEK
For a list of upcoming works, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works
ADAPTABLE COMMUNITIES TRAINING
The final two workshops have been announced 
for the Adaptable Communities Training. Both will 
be held in August and will provide useful planning 
tools for community organisations. For details, 
please visit  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
adaptable-communities-training
LOCAL LAWS TEAM UPDATE
Over the next few weeks, our Local Laws team will 
be out in the community updating Council’s animal 
registration database. If one of our team pops by, 
say ‘hello’ and feel free to ask them any questions 
you have about animal registrations, updating your 
personal information, or any concerns you may 
have that relate to Local Laws in general.
There is also information on the website that may 
be useful to you. You can find it here:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
register-your-pet
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:

•	 RFP/297 – Tank Farm Removal

Parents have been waiting with bated breath 
for this time – first round offers for three and 
four-year-old kindergarten enrolments will be 
released soon.
Once the offers have been released, parents 
and guardians will have two weeks from the 
date of their offer to accept their place.
Allocations for next year’s kindergarten 
places have been decided using the 
Victorian Government’s central enrolment 
and priority access system, and every 
effort was made to give families their first 
preference.
The success of implementing the central 
enrolment scheme has ensured over 98 
per cent of families will receive their first 
preference in a kindergarten, which is a great 
result for local families.

Any child who did not receive their first 
preference are encouraged to accept their 
allocation as they will still be alerted if a 
position at a higher preference becomes 
available over the next few months.
Over 530 kids were enrolled over a two-
month period from across South Gippsland, 
with Council’s Early Years team working 
around the clock to support families with 
their applications.
If you or someone you know missed out on 
the first round of enrolments, you can still 
enrol by visiting  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
centralenrolment
To find your closest kindergarten, please 
visit  
findakinder.educationapps.vic.gov.au

2022 Kindergarten Enrolments
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www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/stormsupport

1800 560 760

STORM AND FLOOD  
RECOVERY SUPPORT  

HOTLINE 

Register for Clean-Up on private property

Access your own Recovery Support Worker

Mental health and wellbeing support

Financial counselling support

Information on available payments 

8am–7pm Monday to Friday  
(excluding public holidays)  

9am to 1pm on weekends


